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Executive Committee Meeting 

20 Nov 2017  

Kandahar Room 

Cole Park Commons, Fort Campbell, KY 

 

BOARD OFFICERS (Present)  
CDR Ivan Adames, President                           
CW4 Monroe Gildersleeve, 2nd Vice Pres (had to leave) 
CDR Steve Singleton, Secretary 
LCOL Tim Powers, Treasurer                  
 
Absent:       CW3 John Schuler, 1st Vice Pres    
                     
                                      

 

Others Present: LCOL JT SMITH, Newsletter; COL Tom Borlund, Past President; CW2 Warren 
and Nancy Evans. Directory Chair;Anne Clark, Historian, MAJ Dick Noggle, Perspective Treasurer, 
MAJ Vivian Fivecoat, Past Secretary, CW4 Howard French, Past President.    

Meeting called to order @ 11:50 by President CDR Ivan Adames.  

CDR Adames welcomed the attendees and gave a quick update of events that we completed in 
November.  Upcoming events include: 

  -  9 Dec- MOAA meeting will be at the Sportsmans Lodge, not Realtors Building.  

  -  17 Dec – Wreaths Across America. $115 donation. Western KY Veterans cemetary.  

  -  Jan meeting – Sportsmans Lodge. Installation of officers and two bell ceremony. 

  - Prep work for MOAA reports (LOE 2017) 

  - Long range- 7 Feb 2018 Veterans Day on the Hill  

    8 Feb 2018 Heroes Breakfast hosted by Sen Mark Green and Rep Joe Pitts.  

CDR Adames noted that we are looking for more places to hold our meetings (note: Demos, location of 
Oct meeting, closed unexpectedly this month).  

LCOL Tim Powers presented the Treasurers report. $2811.86 in general fund, $7124 in Scholarship 
fund.  He stated that the budget ended up a wash, with only a small amount of gain.  Treasurer report 
was moved, seconded and carried for approval. It was agreed that the scholarship amount for next year 
would be $4000.    

CDR Steve Singleton presented the minutes of the November meeting.  They were approved, with 
correction of spelling in one location.  



Anne Clark turned everything for Historian over to Vivian Fivecoat.  She reviewed some of the 
previous directories put together by the chapter to note Warren and Nancy’s involvement through the 
years and how important they have been to the chapter. She also stated what a great job JT was doing 
with the newsletter and website.  We should all be proud.   

Steve Singleton provided a legislative update and information on touring the new legislator’s office 
building in Nashville. He stated planning is a little behind because of the move, but next Veterans Day 
on the Hill is scheduled for 7 Feb.   

CDR Ivan Adames stated that there was a new member joining: LT Chuck Webster.  

 

 

 

Meeting adjourned at 1255. 

 

 

CDR Steve Singleton, Sec 

 


